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Rayner Brian

From: Courtney Lepschy 
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 4:58 PM
To: Rayner Brian
Subject: RE: ERA14FA045 Ft. Lauderdale, FL

Good afternoon, Brian. 
 
I have searched all our records and it appears that neither pilot attended any training at CAE in the past. 
 
Please let me know if I can assist with anything else. 
 
Best Regards, 
Courtney 
 

Courtney B. Lepschy 
Training Manager 

 
Office 
 Cell 

 

From: Rayner Brian [   
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 2:11 PM 
To: Courtney Lepschy 
Subject: ERA14FA045 Ft. Lauderdale, FL 
 
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT 
IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS 
ONLY. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by 
forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your 
computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized 
and may be unlawful.  




